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Register now for our next chapter meeting, it’s FREE for members: 

November 29 (Tuesday), noon – 1:00pm, Fear of People, Failure and the Unknown, Navy 
Chaplain Bill Stewart.  To register, visit  https://www.agacgfm.org/Chapters/Virginia-Peninsula-
Chapter/TrainingEvents/Registration.aspx?ID=11228 

Early bird pricing ends November 15th (TOMORROW!) for the 27th Annual AGA 
Commonwealth of VA PDT: 

We’ve got a great line up of speakers and topics – at a low price of less than $15/CPE if you’re a 
member.  Not a member? It’s worth the $100 membership fee to join before registering.  Hear 
from a City Manager, the Director for VA Department of Corrections, ODU professors, and 
industry consulting experts on topics such as Leadership, Cyber Auditing, and Crisis 
Management. Early bird pricing for the two-day event (worth 16 CPEs, including the 2-hour 
ethics required of CPAs in VA) is $220 for members.  Option to attend either virtually or in 
person.   

Register now while seats are available: 

https://web.cvent.com/event/3ff81755-0861-4603-919b-
68737a79831b/websitePage:1f102bf4-b168-416d-82f2-15a9392600a8 

If you want to spend the night, the cut off for our conference room rate is Thursday, December 
01, 2022.  Great Wolf Lodge is offering a rate of $114/night (inclusive of taxes and fees) for a 
family suite. Call 1-800.551.9653 and ask for group code 1220AGA (see flyer attached). 

CGFM 

We have eight active candidates participating in the study group sessions for exam 3.  Congrats 
to our candidates that have passed exams! 

We will start exam 2 study group in January after the holidays…. this makes a good new year’s 
resolution if you want to become certified. 

Current CGFMs – watch for a survey on your interest and preferences for a CGFM month 
celebration in March. The survey will help gather information to plan that event.  

Our CGFM Director Claudia has continued to host the study sessions while moving across the 
country and settling her family into their new home in California.  Thank you, Claudia! 
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Save the date and register – We’ve already planned our first meeting of 2023, January 19, 2023 
-noon – 1:00, zoom. Hear from Dr. Kanama Bivins, Chief Financial Officer at the National 
Aeronautics and Space Administration’s Langley Research Center in Hampton, Virginia.  Register 
here https://www.agacgfm.org/Chapters/Virginia-Peninsula-
Chapter/TrainingEvents/Registration.aspx?ID=11230 

Membership  

It’s a great feeling to belong!  Please consider sharing this email with a colleague and inviting 
them to an upcoming meeting. Prospective new members can get more information on the 
benefits of membership and join at https://www.agacgfm.org/Membership/JoinOrRenew.aspx 
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